

CATHY ADAMS, VICE PRESIDENT MINDY MONTANIO, SECRETARY LISA LAYSHOT, TREASURER

Dear Member,

I am writing this letter to inform you that the dues contributions from our local chapter's general fund to our political action account are not tax deductible. This amount for the 2023 calendar year amounts to a total of \$10.00. Please deduct this amount from the calculation of your total association dues of \$1,137.00 when preparing your taxes for the 2023 tax year.

The following is a breakdown month-by-month of your dues payments for last year (2023) for your tax reporting purposes. The need to report this amount varies depending on your own tax situation. Please speak with your personal tax preparer. The entire dues contribution is in the amount of \$1,137.00 with the exception of the \$10.00 that was transferred to our political action committee (for those who chose to allow the transfer). Thus, you have a total contribution of \$1,127.00.

January	112.60	-\$1.00
February	112.60	-\$1.00
March	112.60	-\$1.00
April	112.60	-\$1.00
May	112.60	-\$1.00
August	114.80	-\$1.00
September	114.80	-\$1.00
October	114.80	-\$1.00
November	114.80	-\$1.00
December	114.80	-\$1.00
<u>Total</u>	<u>\$1137.00</u>	<u>-\$10.00</u>
PAC Reverse Dues		-\$10.00
Total Dues Payments	<u>\$1,127.00</u>	

We appreciate your contributions and if you should have any questions, please feel free to contact either David Ziegler, Membership Chair, at Liberty High School, or myself, at Highland High School.

Sincerely,

Norma Procell Treasurer, KHSTA